
Oregon PDAB invites you to 
speak at the May 21 meeting!

PDAB would love to hear from:

Patients, caregivers, and advocacy groups

Individuals with scientific or medical training 
(medical providers, professors, scientists) 
Safety net providers (340B entities)

Pharmaceutical manufacturers

Pharmacy benefit managers

The Prescription Drug Affordability board (PDAB) is seeking input 
from individuals and organizations affected by the 27 prescription 
drugs for board review. If you would like to share your story with the 
board on May 21, please submit the public comment form or scan the 
QR code and click on public comment form.  

Spanish language interpretation 
will be available on May 21.

ASL interpretation will be available 
May 21.

https://dfr.oregon.gov/pdab/Pages/public-comment.aspx



